Farsley Farfield Primary School



Cote Lane, Farsley, Leeds LS28 5ED

Infants: Telephone 0113 2058133

Juniors: Telephone: 0113 2058130

E-mail: office@farsleyfarfield.org.uk

Dear Parents/Carers 6D,

On <u>Tuesday 17th December</u> we will be taking 6D to visit the Sikh Gurdwara in Leeds as part of our RE topic on Sikhs. During this unit of work, the children will learn about how Sikhs show their commitment to God. They have looked at worship and how sharing with others in the Langar (free Kitchen) is an important part of their beliefs. All these things are done at the Gurdwara, the Sikh place of worship. This trip will help the children see the learning in context and consolidate their knowledge and experience.

We will leave school in the morning at around <u>9:00</u> and will return in time for lunch. Children will have their lunch at school as normal. The children will have a talk, a tour and then share in the Langar meal, which the people at the Gurdwara will cook. The children need to come to school that morning in their <u>usual school uniform</u>. They will not need any spending money. Everyone is expected to cover their head when visiting the Gurdwara, so please provide your child with a scarf from home. If this is a problem please speak to your class teacher. Children will need to remove their shoes once inside for the duration of the trip.

Although this trip is provided free of charge by the Gurdwara, they would welcome any donations so that they can continue their work supporting the community and helping local schools to understand the Sikh faith. We would ask that any donations are made through parent pay and we are suggesting £1 per child if possible.

Please complete the reply slip below by **Friday 29th November.**We look forward to what promises to be a wonderful morning that will support the children's RE work.

Yours faithfully,	
Mrs Dobkin	
Year 6 trip to Gurdwara	
I give permission for	to go to Gurdwara on Tuesday 17th
Signed:	Parent/Carer